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Cart garbage collection started this week

	Peel Region's bi-weekly, cart-based waste collection has started this week.

Residents are reminded to start putting their carts at the curb this week on their new collection day. Residents can check their new

collection day at peelregion.ca/waste.

Under the bi-weekly collection program, residents will put out either their garbage or recycling cart the first week in January.

Organics carts can be placed at the curb weekly. Personalized collection calendars are available at peelregion.ca/waste.

For collection day, place carts at the curb by 7 a.m.; face carts with handles toward the house; space carts an armzs-length apart; and

ensure cart lids are closed and the organics cart is locked

For more information and quick videos about using the new waste carts, visit peelregion.ca/waste
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